
Summer Term 2023 Cherry Newsletter  

Welcome back to the Summer Term. I hope everyone has enjoyed a restful 

Easter. This term we will be preparing for the Year 2 children to complete SAT’s 

tests and for the Year 1 children to complete Phonic screening checks. These will 

be done during lesson time and with minimal impact to the children’s wellbeing. We 

do lots of preparation and I encourage the children to try their hardest but for 

Year 2 children it is worth remembering that teacher assessment overrides 

performance in tests. If you have any concerns or worries, please feel free to 

chat to me at the end of the school day.  

This term also brings lots of exciting opportunities such as Sports day, celebrating 

the King’s Coronation and preparations for the end of year performance. We are 

planning an educational visit for later in the term and you will receive further 

information about this nearer the time.  

During the first half term our work is focused on Plants and for the second half 

we will be looking at what it was like for people living in Halam 100 years ago. You 

can find further information about these Topics and the books we will be using on 

the attached grids. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Please keep scrolling down! 



We will be looking at the local area for History and Geography skills.  

 

 

 



A few things to remember: 

Please aim to read with your child at least 3 times a week as this is 

so important to the progress they make. 

P.E will continue to take place on Thursday and Friday so please come 

to school in P.E kits on these days. 

As the weather gets warmer, please remember to bring a hat to 

school and apply suncream before you arrive as a great deal of 

learning will take place in our wonderful outside area. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Lisa Hammond 

 


